
We Need Your Help (Again  ) 
Identification of homes - paving stones which require refurbishment 
 

 

 

The maintenance committee at Wills Creek is asking for your assistance in identifying the most 
vulnerable rear patio or front walkways, whose paving stones are in need of refurbishment. We have 
scheduled a contractor to address the needed repairs on a classification basis.  

Therefore, to ensure that the work is allocated correctly. We are asking all homeowners to assess their 
rear patios and front walkways conditions. The maintenance committee is interested in receiving your 
information if your present conditions are as follows: 

• High risk of trips or falls due to uneven stone surface 
• Sunken or subsiding stones (depressions)  
• Loose or unstable second level stones (elevated platform off double doors)  
• Edges which have broken away, unsecured  
• Water drainage/heavy pooling or sloping toward the home foundation (negative slope) 

The homeowner is asked to provide the following information: 

• Email sent directly to ReMax Property Management: kelly.raby@dwellproperty.ca 
• Subject line as follows: paving stones, Unit (insert your unit #), 3109 or 3122 Street 
• Up to 3 photos to be included of your current condition (move outdoor furniture to clearly show 

condition of paving stones affected) 
• Your name and contact information 

Deadline for submitting your information is July 20th 2018, 17h00 (5.00PM) 

Thank you for your cooperation Strata BCS 3334  


